EASTBOURNE RAMBLING CLUB
HEALTH & SAFETY

Our direct responsibility arises on our various walks and outside activities, both in planning and implementation. It is generally regarded that the basics of H & S are an extension of common sense and leaders, perhaps unknowingly, already carry out many of the requirements. It is not intended to make the task of leaders unduly onerous, although we have to be seen to be considering the following factors prior to submitting a walk to the various Walks Secretaries.

WHO
will be going, how many expected; transport arrangements; fitness to participate – talk to any new members or those who in any way seem unwell – are they likely to complete the walk.

WHEN
will the walk take place; is the time of year suitable for this area; consider cancellation if extreme weather on the day.

WHERE
does the route go, are there any known risks such as footpath excavation, broken or difficult stiles; the impact of high tide if near the coast; dangerous roads to cross or walk along.

WHAT
happens if there is a problem en route, is a mobile phone available and consider exit routes to road transport.

These four headings are the main areas which should be considered during planning, although it is understood that problems can crop up unexpectedly on a walk. Throughout the legislation, the term ‘reasonably practicable’ constantly appears, and if we have done everything possible to reduce or eliminate the risks, then our job is done. Happy Walking!!

It is recommended that a basic first aid kit be carried by leaders
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